Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan

2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Olympia, Washington 98512 Fax (360) 753-6862

Kathy McCrary, Paralegal (360) 753-7012 kathym@localaccess.com

January 7, 2010

VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket Nos. UW-091050 and UW-091051 - Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Burton Water Company, Inc. - Response to Bench Requests - **REPLACEMENT LETTER**

Dear Mr. Danner:

Richard A. Finnigan

rickfinn@localaccess.com

(360) 956-7001

This letter replaces my letter dated January 6, 2010. Burton Water Company concurs in Staff's responses to those Bench Requests that were jointly addressed to Staff and Burton Water Company. In addition, it should be noted that information about the Settlement Agreement, including the rates for recurring monthly service, was posted to Burton Water Company's website and is available for any interested customer to view on the website.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

cc: Parties (via e-mail)

Client (via e-mail)

Ann Rendahl (via e-mail)